
 
 

2016-07-27 
 

 

Taurus Energys submission regarding the use of Xyloferm® in animal feed is still under 

review by the FDA (US Food and Drug Administration) and will not be on the agenda for 

the AAFCO (Associasion of American Feed Control Officials) meeting taking place on 

July 31 – August 5, 2016. The next opportunity for review of Taurus’ submission will be 

the next AAFCO meeting in January 2017.  

 

 

Taurus Energy AB is a research and development company, which aims to 

commercialize its extensive research and development program in the field of ethanol 

production. Since 2006, the company’s mission has been to license energy producers to 

use the methods developed by the company on a global market. Taurus Energy holds 

over 10 patent families, which have been developed with the help of around 20 

internationally recognized scientists. Taurus Energy is listed on the Aktietorget equities 

market. For more information, please visit www.taurusenergy.eu 

For further information, please contact: 

Fredrik Weschke, CEO Taurus Energy AB 

Phone: +46 704 54 74 69 

info@taurusenergy.eu 
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